
 

February 18, 2015 
 
The Saratoga Town Board met at 6:00 p.m. in the town office.  Chairman Rickaby 
called the meeting to order.  Forbes and Passineau were absent.  The meeting was 
officially noticed.  
 
Heeg made a motion to approve the February 4th, 2015 meeting minutes.  Frank 
seconded it.  Motion passed. 
 
Jason Joling gave the EMS report.  They are preparing for their fundraiser to be held 
on March 21, 2015 at the Town hall.  He also spoke about training they are doing. 
 
The only insurance quote received was from The Horton Group.  The public official’s 
liability will stay the same since not all cases are closed yet.  Frank made a motion to 
approve the Towns’ insurance, including Worker’s Compensation at a price of 

$24,734.06.  Heeg seconded it.  Motion passed. 
 
The Board will discuss the agreement between the Town and the Village of Port 
Edwards once we have the mileage of South Shore Drive from the DOT. 
 
The Board would like to put out bids for a new road ditch mower tractor. 
 
Billie Jo Kester gave the Treasurer’s report.   
 
Dave Ryun gave the Constable’s report.   
 
Correspondence was read. 
 
Frank made a motion to approve the bills paid.   Heeg seconded it.  Motion passed. 
 
Frank made a motion to adjourn the meeting.   Heeg seconded it.  Motion passed.  The 
meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 
 
Heidi Kawleski, Town Clerk 


